
K4 News

Reminders

• 9/4 Labor Day-No School
• 9/8 Out of uniform
• 9/8 Family Fun Run at 5:00
• 9/12 Summer birthdays out of 

uniform 
• 9/25 September birthdays out of 

uniform
• 9/25 Picture retake

Welcome to K4! I am very excited for the 

2023-2024 school year! We had a very 

busy, but fun first week of school. We are 

all getting used to each other, new adults, 

and following rules. Feel free to email me 

anytime at mwoytych@sje.school.

If you haven’t already, please fill out and send back the Student information sheet, send in a 4x6 family photo,

for our display in the hallway, send in gym shoes to keep at school, and an extra change of clothing (with underwear 
and socks, just in case).

Classroom 
Procedures

We learned our line order, how to walk quietly in line, sitting polite at our 
tables or on the carpet, and raising a quiet hand to get the teacher’s 
attention.

Math
We explored math manipulatives and how to use them safely in the 
classroom.

Literacy

We explored literacy activities and graphed our names on a chart to see 
whose name is longest and whose name is shortest. We also read some 
fun beginning of the year books! We read “The Kissing Hand,” “Llama, 
Llama Misses Mama,” “How Full is your Bucket?” and “I’m Happy-Sad 
Today.” 

Religion
We read Galatians 5:22-23, which talks about the Fruit of the Spirt. We 
talked about being kind in the classroom and at school.

Dates to Remember

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Ms. Woytych
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